CARE TO LEARN
 
What is it?
Care to Learn is a Government scheme to provide financial assistance with childcare if you are a young parent, while you're learning.
Who can apply?
To be eligible for financial support from Care to Learn, young parents must be:
· Under 20 on the day their course or learning programme starts
· On a course that receives some public funding at a school or college, or a course in their community - for example at children's centres or other forms of community learning;
· Living and studying in England and meet the residency criteria for the scheme
· The main carer of their child or children
· Using childcare that is registered with Ofsted (or the QCC).
How do I Apply?
From May 2015 learners will be able to apply online for childcare support, please go to web link below.    For further information, please contact Jo Bowman, Student Finance Officer on 01476 400281 or email: jbowman@grantham.ac.uk 

